
Cold chain management update

Northern Queensland Primary Health Network, 

together with the Townsville Public Health Unit, 

invite general practice staff to an update on cold 

chain management. 

Topics

• Cold chain management requirements.

• Maintaining cold chain, including during 

power outages.

• Packing a portable esky according to cold 

chain requirements. 

Participating general practices will receive a 

Sof-Pac insulated premium cooler bag to use 

in their practice.

This update will be presented by the Townsville 

Public Health Unit’s Public Health Nurses. 

Two sessions are being offered for convenience, 

with videoconference attendance available at the 

Thursday 2 November 2023 session. 

Light refreshments will be provided.

For general practice staff

Dates

Thursday 2 November 2023 

Thursday 16 November 2023

Where 

Rydges Townsville

23 Palmer Street, Townsville

Register online

forms.office.com/r/c1Ed3A

nwvd

Time

Registration: 5.30pm

Program: 6pm–7.30pm

For more information, contact:

Kayla Vella

p: 0488 223 301

e: kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au 

www.nqphn.com.au/events 
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